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Department Chairs met on November 14, 2008.  In the absence of the Chair, Norm Cavanaugh led the meeting.

Progress on the guidelines for interactive video scheduling was reported.   A committee led by Bob Hannu brought a suggested policy forward for Chairs’ discussion and approval.  Having been approved by Chairs, the policy will be sent on to the Distance Education Committee, Faculty Senate, and President’s Council.  The goal of the guidelines is to solve problems with requests for remote facilities and to publicize the process with students.
Chairs are continuing to work with their assigned support staff to complete department handbooks containing college policies and department procedures.  The goal of this project is to gather each department’s operations into one binder and to smooth changes of leadership within departments.
Chairs received report from the Strategic Planning Committee.  Each department chair or program director is responsible for a mission statement to the committee by November 14th or shortly thereafter.  

The Chairs discussed the current personnel situation due to the hiring freeze.  Chairs are particularly concerned about the overload of current support staff for the departments and went on record to support the hiring of an additional support position as soon as funds become available.  Chairs will  discuss its priorities for filling faculty positions at a later meeting.
